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    March is shaping up to be another exciting and fruitful month for the Mexican Christian Mission (“MCM”). 

Our Children’s Event in Siqueros, Mexico was a complete success! An estimated 20% of the population of the 

town came to the event! Of the 150 children who attended, 102 were saved that Saturday morning. The local 

pastor was so excited and blessed that we have been invited to do a similar event in a nearby community of 

1,000 souls. The Lord has opened the door for us to do as many as we can schedule! 

     Our first Women’s Conference held on February 11 was a tremendous success. About 60 ladies from the 

nearby community attended, and at least 10 requested Christian psychological help. The two psychologists, 

Judith Guzman and Tania Perez gave a superb presentation. Together, they captivated the attention of the 

women for almost 90 minutes. The event also featured some skits and well as audience participation activities. 

We are planning the next Women’s Conference to take place in either April or May.  

     Our message series on Evolution vs. Creation was completed last week. We pray that this will help the 

people dealing with these teachings in the schools throughout Mexico. The congregations of the 4 churches 

who heard this message responded very favorably to it.  

     Sunday, March 13, we started the next message, Islamism, at the Nuevo Nacimiento (New Birth) church in 

Tijuana. This one hour message featured many quotations from the Quran. Islam is gaining a solid foothold in 

Mexico and the pastors are not equipped to deal with this growing false religion. Islam has serious 

implications for any country where it becomes the dominant religion. Pray that we can shed the truth on the 

teachings of Muhammad and the Quran. (See 2 Timothy 4:3). 

     Our next Children Outreach is slated for a Saturday in mid to late April. Three pastors have approached us 

wanting to celebrate one of these events! Praise God that so many doors are opened, waiting for us to leap 

through! Our focus will always be those activities which will get the Gospel message to as many unsaved as 

possible and to help equip the churches to better minister in their communities. Your support is vital to our 

being able to take advantage of the numerous open doors presented to us. God is so good and clearly has a 

plan for the MCM.  

     Later this month we will begin a major fundraiser to help families suffering economic hardships in Mexico. 

Our goal is to provide for at least 25 families by the end of this year. This has been a very successful program.  

     Mexico continues being a very dangerous place. Seven people were hung from a bridge within a few hours 

after we passed under it returning from the Siqueros event. We also noticed much of the corn crop was 

destroyed by an unusual freeze that reached south to Mazatlan. Please continue to pray for our safety and for 

the Lord to keep opening doors for us. (See 1 Corinthians 15:58) 

     We are so thankful for the opportunity to preach the Gospel in Mexico, and look forward to being used by 

the Lord to reach people with the gospel of salvation. Romans 1:16 

 

God blessings to you, 

 

Stephen Motz 

Mexican Christian Mission     

P.O. Box 50785     

Irvine, CA. 92619         (619)252-4863           smotz@cox.net 
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Siqueros event pictures 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 


